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In the middle of last month the 5th European Conference was held, hosted by Teddy and Pauline 

Verheyen at Glory House in Holland. Representatives and family members of 27 nations participated in 

it. There was an atmosphere of unity, joy and strong decision to win the victory for our Heavenly Father. 

 

The reports of all different countries gave us an insight into the special difficulties in their missionary 

work. On the other hand they showed how Father leads extraordinarily prepared people to the centers. 

With gratefulness to our Father we returned to our own missionary fields. 

 

Through our book stand in the main shopping street we can attract the attention of many people passing 

by to our movement. In order to give evidence of the Principle's basic message, we have drawn some 

posters. As the University is starting we hope that there will be more guests to our center. 

 

In spite of the vacation, we could talk with young people in the streets for many hours daily. A few of 

them had already met members of the Unified Family in Germany, England, or Holland. 

 

We are proud and very grateful for the privilege to belong to this family and above all for the opportunity 

to enlarge and strengthen it by our own efforts.  


